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Question No. 56 

Senator Nettle asked the following question at the hearing on 26 May 2008 

What level adviser would a Security Intelligence Report normally go to in the Attorney-General’s 
Office? 

The answer to the honourable senator’s question is as follows: 

A Security Intelligence Report (SIR) would normally go to the appropriate adviser in the  
Attorney-General’s Office who is responsible for security matters. On occasions an SIR might also 
go to the Chief of Staff. 
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